
Thoughts on Legacy Giving 
A Note from a Long-Time Volunteer 
 

 
Dear Friends, 
 
I’ve been involved with Neighbor Ride from its earliest years and am 
thrilled to be part of an organization that so directly meets the needs of 
our community’s older residents.  In addition to volunteering, I’ve tried 
to make annual financial contributions to Neighbor Ride.  Recently, I 
took an even more significant step...  
 
With the births of new grandchildren, it was time to make some 
changes to my will. While talking with my attorney about these 
changes, I also asked him about designating a specific amount of money 
to Neighbor Ride’s Endowment Fund.  This was easily accomplished and 
my children agreed it was a wonderful decision. I am not wealthy, but 
upon my death this legacy contribution will go into Neighbor Ride’s 
Endowment Fund, which is invested and managed by The Community 
Foundation of Howard County.  The income from that investment will 
help sustain Neighbor Ride for decades to come!  
 
I just wanted to share this action and encourage passengers and 
volunteers to consider making a gift that goes well beyond our own 
lifetimes - touching the lives of countless seniors who will benefit from 
Neighbor Ride’s transportation service in the future. 
 
Fondly,                                                                                                        
A Neighbor Ride Volunteer 
 


